
Abbeville County School District

400 Greenville Street Abbeville, SC 29620
Telephone: (864) 366-5427 Fax (864) 366-8531

Annual School Report Card Climate Surveys

Dear Parent and/or Guardian(s),

We would like to know what you think about our school! Please take a few minutes to
provide your feedback in our Annual School Report Card Climate Survey. The information
from this survey will assist us in making school improvements for the upcoming school year.
Additionally, results from the surveys may be collectively reported on our School Report
Card.

This year the survey is accessible through your Parent Portal. You can access this survey
using any computer and/or mobile device. Directions to access the survey are attached.
Please complete the survey by April 12, 2024.
If you have multiple children at one school, you only have to complete one survey for that
school. If you have children at different schools, please complete a survey for each school
that your children attend.

If you have any questions or need additional assistance with accessing your Parent Portal,
please contact your child’s school. Your time and effort in completing this survey is greatly
appreciated!

*The survey will close on April 12, 2024*


